Report of the Student Affairs Committee
10/3/00

UA Faculty Senate Standing Committee

The Committee met on October 3. We reviewed ongoing activities of the Office of Student Affairs and agreed to
follow up on several items. These items include (1) interest on the part of the SGA in making student teaching
evaluation summaries available to students, (2) a survey of students as part of an Early Academic Year Initiative,
(3) documentation of medical withdrawals and assistance to students with alcohol and drug abuse problems, (4)
faculty representation on the Recreation Committee, (5) improving procedures for student withdrawal from the
University, and (6) review of the SGA. We will provide information about these items as that mformation
becomes available.

Also, we agreed to follow up with Sybil Todd concerning recommendations of the Diversity Task Force. Vice-
President Todd has passed recommendations of the Task Force to various offices on campus. We are mterested
in how this information was communicated and what kind of response is expected. We will follow up on these
matters with OSA and provide information as it becomes available.

Minutes of the first Student and Campus Life Committee have been placed on the Senate’s web page.

The Student Affairs Committee will meet on November 7 at 3:30 in Ferguson.
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